

Date

2 December 2016

То

Subject

Institutions working with Energy Statistics

## Invitation to the 11<sup>th</sup> Meeting of the Oslo Group on Energy Statistics (OG) in Stockholm, Sweden, 8-11 May 2017

Mr. Ville Vertanen, Chair of the Oslo Group, has the pleasure of inviting you to the 11th meeting of the Oslo Group on Energy Statistics. The meeting will take place in Stockholm, Sweden from 8 to 11 of May 2017, and will be hosted by Swedish Energy Agency.

The objective of the 11th Oslo Group meeting will be to focus on the two working groups identified in our latest meeting at Mexico: use of administrative data sources for energy data collection and validation, and energy data dissemination practices.

Please find attached the preliminary agenda for the meeting, registration form and information on organizational arrangements. Relevant information regarding the meeting will also be posted on the Oslo Group website (<a href="http://unstats.un.org/oslogroup">http://unstats.un.org/oslogroup</a>).

Representatives should register no later than 31 March 2017 by submitting the enclosed registration form. Please send the registration form to the Oslo Group Secretariat at Statistics Finland by e-mail <a href="mailto:oslosecretariat@stat.fi">oslosecretariat@stat.fi</a> or mail

Ville Maljanen
Oslo Group Secretariat

Statistics Finland Economic and Environmental Statistics PO Box TY 5th floor FI-00022 Statistics Finland Finland, Europe

We encourage everyone to give presentations on a country best practice during respective sessions as a basis for discussion. Please indicate whether you will be making a presentation by giving a brief description of the topic you would like to present and forwarding it to the Secretariat at <u>oslosecretariat@stat.fi</u>. Please specify in which session you wish to make a presentation. You can also give us your suggestions as soon as possible, and by **31 March** at the latest.

Registration, suggestions for presentations, comments and questions may be directed to: the Oslo Group Secretariat, e-mail: <u>oslosecretariat@stat.fi</u>, telephone: +358 29 551 2691.

Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration. I look forward to seeing you in Stockholm.

Sincerely,

Ville Vertanen

Chair of the Oslo Group